



Rise Park Primary and Nursery School Head Teacher: Mrs Natasha Kelly B.Ed.Hons Bestwood Park Drive West Rise Park Nottingham NG5 5EL

Tel: 0115 915 3775 admin@risepark.nottingham.sch.uk www.riseparkprimaryschool.co.uk

Dear Parents / Carers,

Starting on Monday 15th April, over two weeks we will be celebrating Reading for Pleasure across Rise Park.

Your child will be taking part in lots of different activities across this time, but one event will be *particularly* special. We are pleased to announce that we will be welcoming the author **Darren Simpson** in to our school to work with Year 6!

Darren is a local author - we have copies of his books in our school library, so you may have come across 'Scavengers' or 'The Memory Thieves' already! He will be visiting Year 6 on Thursday 18th April. During his session, he will be holding a workshop based on his novel 'The Memory Thieves', where children will be able to design their own fantastical island.

In order to support this author visit, we are asking for a donation of £2.50 per child to pay for the author's fees. Please make your payment through the Arbor app.

Thank you in advance for your continued support.

Kind regards,

Mr Husbands

















